Ann Rooth

From: Andy Letham

Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 9:25 AM

To: Agenda Items

Subject: FW: City of Kawartha Lakes - Ward 2 - North Bay Drive Speed Limit Reduction from 50

kph to 40 kph

Andy Letham
City of Kawartha Lakes

From: Bruce [mailto:q
Sent: Sunday, September 10, 2017 3:10 PM

To: Andy Letham; Emmett Yeo
Subject: City of Kawartha Lakes - Ward 2 - North Bay Drive Speed Limit Reduction from 50 kph to 40 kph

Dear Mayor Andy Letham and Ward 2 Councillor Emmett Yeo, I am a cottage owner at{
and I am writing this email with regards to the request to reduce the speed limit on North Bay Drive from

50 kph to 40 kph. I understand that there is a meeting on Tuesday. September 12. 2017 to discuss this and 1
would like to confirm to you that my wife, Sharron Wilson and I are in complete support of the speed reduction
on North Bay Drive from 50 kph to 40 kph.. Please represent my position at the meeting on Tuesday as I unable
to attend in person. Thank you.

Mayor Andy Letham: aletham@gcity.kawarthalakes.on.ca

Ward 2 Councillor Emmett Yeo: eveo@city.kawarthalakes.on.ca

Bruce Wilson



